
 

Thursday 15th May 2025 
 
The Nest - Lee Valley Adventure Park 

   
Dear Parent/ Carers,  
 
Next half term, the children in The Nest will be learning about Animals on the farm. We will 
be visiting Lee Valley Adventure Park where the children will be meeting a wide variety of 
farm animals and experiencing what it is like to be on a farm. 
The children will get the chance to get up close, from a safe distance to these wonderful 
animals and eat lunch and explore the outdoor area. 
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:   Wednesday 16th July 
                               
Place:   Lee Valley Animal Adventure Park  
 
Travel:  School minibus 
 
Cost:  A contribution of £11 is needed to cover the cost of the trip. Unfortunately, 

without sufficient uptake, the sessions will not take place. 
 
The children will need a water bottle and strong walking shoes (Preferably Wellies). The 
children need to wear school uniform. 
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission and to make the payment.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Nest Teachers  


